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Goolwa Camera Club relaunches for
2020, with new show and tell
segment planned

Jack Manning
Community

Evening devotions: Don Cannan's shot of a lone fisherman at sunset, is the Goolwa
Camera Club's new, official letterhead logo.

The Goolwa Camera Club is set to relaunch for 2020 on Wednesday February 12 and
is looking "outside the square" through a new show and tell segment, designed to
allow members who are not interested in competitions to display their work and
discuss it with others in a non-competitive atmosphere.

Proceedings for the new year will kick off at the Scout Hall, Daniel Avenue Goolwa
North with the normal program of a workshop at 11am, lunch at 12 and competitions
at 1pm.

The move to full day meetings with a social lunch period has proved to be a success
and the new show and tell venture is the second project aimed at giving the club a
point of difference.

A club spokesperson said "photography was all about recording a moment in time,"
which was perfectly achieved through member Don Cannan's shot of a lone
fisherman at sunset (pictured) entitled Evening Devotions, which the club has now
chosen to use as its official letterhead logo.

The club encourages members to "look at life around us, to use our imagination and
record the unusual," said the spokesperson.

"Don's self portrait (another of his works) is a wonderful example of a camera being
used as a tool to create a different work of art and experienced club members are
happy to assist newcomers explore this interesting world."

Members, new and current, are invited to bring along two prints and/or two digital
images for display and discussion.
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